
New Non-Executive Director of the SIA
appointed

News story

Caroline Corby has been appointed a Non-Executive Director of the Security
Industry Authority (SIA).

The Minister for Safeguarding has approved the appointment of Caroline Corby
to the role of Non-Executive Director with the Security Industry Authority
from 19 September 2022.

Caroline is currently the Chair of the Parole Board for England and Wales and
the Chair of the Professional Standards Authority for Health and Social Care.
She brings a wealth of knowledge and experience from previous public sector
roles, notably in criminal justice and healthcare settings.

Caroline has been appointed to the Authority for a term of 3 years and 6
months.
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